













































































tirement gift of an infra-red grill
and an electric blanket, Mr. L.
Griffiths (District Engineer) paid
tribute to his loyalty and ability
as an engineer, and wished him a
long and happy retirement.

Mrs. M. CROSS

Mrs. Muriel Cross, a popular
member of our North Wirral
District staff, has retired after 34
years’ service in the electricity
supply industry.

Muriel joined the former Bir-
kenhead Corporation Electricity
Department in 1940, when there
was a shortage of male clerical
staff due to wartime conditions,
and she has proved herself, over
the years, to be the equal of any
mere male in getting the job done.
At the time of her retirement she
was a higher clerical assistant in
the General Services section, and
will be greatly missed by her
friends and colleagues.

Farewell gifts including match-
ing luggage, a Kenwood mixer
with bowl and stand, and a
blender, marked her popularity at
Craven Street, Birkenhead. The
staff of the Information section at
Head Office also wish Muriel a
long and happy retirement, with
our thanks for the help she has
so willingly given to us from time
to time.

Surrounded by friends and parting gifts we see Mrs. Muriel Cross,

third from right. We are sorry Muriel for the poor reproduction of the
picture, but it was taken from a not very clear colour photograph.

Mr. L. H. ELLIS

A group of friends and collea-
gues gathered at a Newtown
hotel a few weeks ago to bid fare-
well to Mr. Leslie Howard Elis
on the occasion of his retirement.

Good wishes cards were recei-
ved from friends at Head Office,
Oswestry District Office and New-
town Office and Depot who were
unable to attend the farewell
party.

Leslie was a senior clerk based
at Newtown and over the years
he has processed all the clerical
work connected with the DC/AC

changeover at Llanidloes and
Caersws, the North Wales De-
velopment programme, the open-
ing of the Newtown Development
Scheme and the eventual re-
organisation of the Oswestry
District’s Welshpool and New-
town depots.

On behalf of Leslie’s colleagues,
Mr. W. Thompson (District Ad-
ministrative Officer) presented him
with a wristlet watch and a set
of cut glass tumblers and conveyed
everyone’s wish that having well
and truly earned it, Leslie would
now be able to enjoy a long and
happy retirement.

Some of the Oswestry District friends and colleagues of Mr. Leslie Ellis, seared second from the right, front

row, at his retirement presentation a short time ago.
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